
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 26 January 2005 

9. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUNDING ALLOCATION  
 

Officer responsible Author 
Anusha Guler, Unit Manager, Secretariat Community Secretary, Prebashni Naidoo, DDI 941-5405 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to submit for record purposes the details of a following funding 

allocation made by the Recess committee (comprising the Chairperson and Deputy 
Chairperson) during the Christmas/New Year recess period. 

 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 2. Two applications for funding were received. 
 
 3. Funding was sought from James Holland to attend the Pacific Grand Slam Basketball 

tournament in Port Macquarie, Australia in January 2005.  The cost of the trip was $2050 per 
person  

  
 4. The second application for funding was from Nicole Wright, to travel to Perth, Australia to 

participate in the 2005 International St John Cadet Camp, in January 2005. The cost for each 
participant to attend was $2500. 

 
 5. The Committee decided: 
  “To allocate a grant of $750 from the Youth Development fund to James Holland to attend the 

Pacific Grand Slam Basketball tournament in Port Macquarie, Australia. 
 
  To allocate a grant of $500 from the Youth Development fund to Nicole Wright to attend the 

2005 International St John Cadet Camp in Perth, Australia.” 
  
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended: 
 
 That the information be received and that the action taken by the recess committee be confirmed. 
 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the staff recommendation be adopted. 
 
 


